
 
May 9, 2023 

-- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- 

Snowmass Village, Colorado – Brush Creek Road closed from the Blue Roof Condos to 
the intersection with Owl Creek Road from approximately May 15 to November 1. 

The Brush Creek culvert reconstruction project begins on May 15. Brush Creek Road will be 
closed from the Blue Roof Condos to the intersection with Owl Creek Road from 
approximately May 15, 2023, to November 1, 2023. 

A detour and special traffic alignments will be in place along Owl Creek Road and Highline 
Road for the duration of the project. Signage will be in place to help you get where you 
need to go. Detour routes will be well-marked and road closure will be hardened to prevent 
confusion for road users. 

Village Shuttle Route #8 will serve the Melton Ranch and Horse Ranch communities at 15-
minute service intervals between 7:05 a.m. – 8:05 p.m. (30-minute service continuing to 9:05 
p.m.) from June 5 – September 24. Ride request service will be available until midnight. 
Route information and maps can be found at villageshuttle.com, or by calling 970-923-2543. 

For more information on the culvert reconstruction project, visit tosv.com/566/Brush-
Creek-Culvert-Reconstruction 

 

https://villageshuttle.com/133/Routes-Schedules
https://www.tosv.com/566/Brush-Creek-Culvert-Reconstruction
https://www.tosv.com/566/Brush-Creek-Culvert-Reconstruction

